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Update: Specific Online SEND Resources from  
Oak Academy 

 
You may have heard that from Monday 4th April the online resources 
from the DfE will have a specific SEND section. 
 
The Oak Academy originally launched this site for the DfE with no 
specific SEND resources but I am pleased to say that the SESL group 
(South East and South London Special Teaching Schools) were able to 
have an input into rectifying this.  
This has been pulled together in only a few days and content will 
increase over time. 
 
https://www.thenational.academy/ 
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Go to the main site, click on ‘specialist at the top right corner or use this 
link to go straight to the specialist page. 
 

 
 
 

You will want to explore the resources and content carefully and adjust 
them to fit the developmental and other needs of your pupils but they 
provide a useful starting point, particularly for pupils with more complex 
needs in both mainstream and special schools. 

https://www.thenational.academy/online-classroom/specialist/#subjects
https://www.thenational.academy/online-classroom/specialist/#subjects

